
January 10, 2021 – Thank You School Board Radio Spot 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
The Oregon School Board Association has set aside the month of January to 
honor the unpaid volunteers who serve on our local school boards.  Our school 
board members give their personal time and energy, overseeing the critical 
tasks of budgeting and the management of our district.  Thank you, Pendleton 
School Board, for your time and service to our students, staff, and families. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


